
Pickle Ball meeting 11/7/2023 
 

In attendance: Nancy, Arlene, Dennis, Don, Paul 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:07 by Nancy. 
 
Don Lynch was voted in as board member to replace Barry.   
 
It was decided no money will be paid to the HGRD until the new courts are finished. 
 
Dennis reported as of 11/7/23 there is $4,302.98 in our account. 
 
The Welcome Back Tournament was discussed: 
 The name of the tournament is Celebrate Good Times 
  

The colors will be red and white 
 
The red team name is Fire Crackers, the White team name is Sparklers.  
 
There will be room for 48 players with the possibility of increasing t hat 
number to 64. 
 
The sign up deadline will be 9:00 a.m. 11/27. 
 
Teams will be posted by 12/6. 
 
Awards will be given, and pizza, beer and soda will be provided. 
 
Nancy and Arlene will purchase the paper products as well as a $25 
decoration budget. 

 
Mark Finewood has volunteered to paint a mural on the side of the new shed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:29 

 


